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TERM 2: ATTENDANCE WE 16.02.2023 
 

 

 

Term: 2 Week: 8      23rd February 2023  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

 

A message from 
 
Mr John 
Principal 

Dear Parents,  
 
I would like to congratulate all Kuwaitis on the occasion of National Day 
and Liberation Day. With our theatre undergoing refurbishment, we 
held two very successful celebrations in our Quad area. I must thank 
the Arabic and Islamic Departments, along with the class teachers for 
making it such a success. Please have a look on our Instagram to see 
more pictures and videos. 
We have a new phone number for attendance and notices. Please save 
51781190 on your phone. 
School is closed next week for the half term break and will reopen on 
Sunday the 5th of March. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NATIONAL DAY 
PERFORMANCES 

    
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 
within a supportive environment’. 

 

Congratulations! 
17 classes with 92% or more attendance  

 

CES 
Mangaf 

Attendance 
Target for 

Term 2 

98% 

https://www.facebook.com/Cambridge-English-School-Kuwait-1451627648481011/
https://www.instagram.com/cambridge.e.s.kw/


 

 
 

 

 
   

 
 
 
Well done and congratulations for all 
the Year 11 students for completing two 
weeks of intensive IGCSE mock exams. 
Wishing all our students, parents and 
teachers a peaceful and restful half 
term holiday. 
 
 
 
 
 

A message 
from: 
 

Ms. Aya 
 

Headteacher 
of Primary 
 
 

http://www.cambridge-kw.com/ Term: 2 Week: 8  23rd February 2023  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 
within a supportive environment’. 

A message from: 
 
Mr. Andy 
 
Headteacher of 
Secondary 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been a very exciting week in 
Primary. I would like to say thank you to 
all the children who took part in the 
National Day performances, all the 
parents for coming, we hope you 
enjoyed the show and a big thank you 
to all the staff who contributed. It was 
an enjoyable day for all and the children 
across Primary have been learning lots 
about the history of Kuwait.  
  
Wishing you an enjoyable half term 
holiday and look forward to seeing our 
students on Sunday 5th March. 
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